
Help us educate moms 
about safe sleep and 

earn $200.

The state of Michigan wants to help moms keep their babies safe while 
sleeping. To make sure we’re using the right messages to reach all moms, 
we’re looking for indigenous women to participate in focus group discussions 
about safe sleep practices.

The discussion will take place over Zoom, so you don’t need to travel. To qualify, 
you must:

Be the mother of a child 12 months or younger, OR be pregnant

Join our safe sleep discussion, Friday, Sept. 13 at 5:30 p.m.

Have access to a laptop, PC or phone that has a strong internet 
connection. Use of your web camera is encouraged but not mandatory   

Be willing to fully participate for the entire 60-to-90-minute session

If you are chosen to be part of the focus group, you will be paid $200 for 
your participation! 

Interested? Contact Lori Bahnmueller at LBahnmueller@brogan.com for 
more information.     


